
 

SHS Soccer Results for Saturday June 6th:  

NO GAMES: General Bye for all teams for the Queen’s Birthday long weekend. 

SHS Soccer Results for Saturday June 13th: 

SHS Open Girls played Grammar Blue and were defeated 0-5.  The Girls played well 
even though the score did not show it. Unfortunately the game was nearly forfeited 
due to lack of numbers but luckily a young girl from the SJSA U12 development squad 
helped out. Please contact the Team Manager Donna Newton on 0413 008 949 
BEFORE the game if you are not available to play. Thank you.                                                   

SHS Senior Boys played SELC and had a draw 2-2. This was a very close game and at 
half time the boys were down 1-2 but fought back to come out with a Draw. We 
missed our reliable defence player Gordon Peni who injured his knee in a previous 
match but hope to see him back in the team soon! 

SHS U15 Boys played Grammar Blue and won 6-1. The boys put the defeat of their 
last game against Wanganui behind them and played a great game to win easily 
against 4th on the ladder. Shepp High is now on top of the ladder having equal points 
with Wanganui but having kicked more goals. Keep up the great effort! 

Well done to all teams, players & coaches for their commitment and sportsmanship.  

Soccer Matches for Saturday June 20th:  

Shepp High/Euroa Girls vs Notre Dame @ 8.30am on the Main Pitch 

SHS Senior Boys vs Notre Dame @ 11.30am on the Main Pitch 

SHS Under15 Boys vs Euroa @ 2.30pm on McEwen 2 

** Please note that all teams DO play soccer on Saturday June 27th which is the start 
of the school holidays. There is NO soccer on Saturday July 4th & 11th.  

Coaches will notify players if they have training during the holidays or not. 

Cheers, Leanne  Abbott  

SHS Soccer Delegate  - Mobile 0417 457 186 

 

 


